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	Geneva, 23 November 2015

	Ref:
	Addendum 1 to
TSB Collective letter 4/SG3RG-AFR
	

	Tel:
Fax:
E-mail:
	+41 22 730 5884
+41 22 730 5853
tsbsg3@itu.int

	· To the Members of the Study Group 3 Regional Group for Africa (SG3RG-AFR)
· To the ITU Area Office, Dakar, Senegal 





	Subject:
	Meeting of ITU-T Study Group 3 Regional Group for Africa (SG3RG-AFR), Abidjan, Côte d’Ivoire, 19-21 January 2016


[bookmark: Duties]

Dear Sir/Madam,

Further to Collective letter 4/SG3RG-AFR dated 30 September 2015 announcing the next meeting of ITU-T SG3RG-AFR from 19 to 21 January 2016, we are pleased to inform you that the SG3RG-AFR meeting will be followed by the inaugural meeting of ITU-T Study Group 17 Regional Group for Africa (SG17RG-AFR), from 21 to 22 January 2016. Both meetings will be held in the same venue at Espace Latrille in Abidjan (Côte d’Ivoire).
Please note that a joint Bridging the Standardization Gap (BSG) training session between SG3RG-AFR and SG17RG-AFR will be held starting at 1400 on Thursday 21 January 2016. It will focus on how to effectively submit and present contributions to ITU-T study groups, pursuant to Resolution 44 (Dubai, 2012) on Bridging the Standardization Gap. 
I encourage you to make full use of these co-located events and BSG training session and wish you a productive meeting.  
Yours faithfully,
Chaesub Lee
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
International Telecommunication Union • Place des Nations, CH‑1211 Geneva 20, Switzerland 
Tel: +41 22 730 5111 • Fax: +41 22 733 7256 •
E-mail: itumail@itu.int • www.itu.int • www.itu150.org
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